
Friesian Horse Association of Oklahoma 

      Membership  

You have seen them on Zorro, Lady Hawke, Persuasion, The Chronicles of Narnia, and more 

recently in John Wick 3, and the John Rich music video Revelation! Yes, they are the beautiful 

Friesian Horses we have often seen in awe! 

We are the Friesian Horse Association of Oklahoma, formed officially in January of 2023 as a non-

profit association to assist our Friesian owners in showing, caring for, and the breeding of this 

magnificent breed. 

We invite you to become a member of the Friesian Horse Association of Oklahoma! The first level of 

membership is a General Member of the Association. The only requirement for general membership 

is interest in the perpetuation of the breed. Who would not want that! These memberships include 

Family - $75, Adult >18 - $65, Junior <18 - $25, Friesian Cross - $25, Member with Interest - $25. 

We also invite you to become an Associate Member of the Association for the Annual fee of $100. 

Examples of this type of membership include feed suppliers, tack suppliers, nutrition and supplement 

suppliers, equine insurance, farm and ranch insurance, truck and trailer sales, barn and outbuilding 

sales, dozer and land service, hay sales and custom bailing. Obviously, this list could go on and on 

because we all know there are countless ways to spend money when you own horses! This 

membership comes with a business card size ad in our directory and access to the membership 

directory.  

And last but certainly not least, we invite you to become a Professional Member of the Association for 

the Annual fee of $200. Examples of this type of membership include Veterinarians, Trainers, 

Photographers, Professional Breeders, Ranch Architects or Engineers, Well Drillers, Energy and 

Renewable Energy Engineers, and Consultants. This membership comes with a one quarter page size 

ad in our directory and access to the membership directory. (includes receipt showing 501C3 status) 

As you can see from the vast list above, there are many people that have or will have an interest in the 

Friesian Horse and support our Oklahoma Friesian Horse Owners. We invite you all to be part of us 

at any capacity. We are fun, eager to learn, and all very much in love with our horses. You will be too, 

we often say “once you’ve looked into the eye of a Friesian, the spell has been cast.”  So, come join us 

in this spellbound journey of the Friesian breed! (includes receipt showing 501C3 status) 

Respectfully, 

The Friesian Horse Association of Oklahoma 


